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Dr. Ruben Umaly

Center for International Affairs
Suranaree University of Technology
111 University Avenue

Nakhon Ratachasima, Thailand

)
Dear Dr. Umaly,

I am writing to you from the World Bank?s East Asia and Pacific Region,
Education Sector Unit. I was in contact with you last year concerning the
Higher Education Management Seminar in China. We are now in the process of
building our Consultant Roster for our core higher education group.

We are requesting CV?s from experts in the area of higher education. Last
year, you recommended a few individuals with interest and experience on higher
education reform. While we did receive CV?s and contact numbers for most of
those individuals, we did not receive details on Dr. Toshio Nakamura of Bunkyo
University. Can you provide us with any information as to his experience in

higher education reform, curriculum vitae, an e-mail address, telephone and fax il
number?
Please let us know if you can assist us in obtaining any information on Dr. +( q‘ ﬁ

| Printed for Center for Internatinal Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.su... 1 ﬁ\




| hpercy@worldbank.or, 16:26 30/3/99 -05, Roster

Nakamura. My fax number is 202-522-7108, or email at hpercy@worldbank.org. 1
look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Herma Percy
East Asia and Pacific Region
Education Sector Unit
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Dear M. Pervy,

'irstly, I would like to apologize for the delay in my response. I noted from the print
that your email was made on 30 Mar but I received it only today with date or receipt of
our Center 28 Apr. I do not know what happened normally my secretary opens my
email when I am away. I was in Guivang, China at Guizhou University teaching for one
month (most of March) when you sent the letter. I also helped train the staff of the
university in some aspects of international relations and took an intensive course in
Chinese. After China I had to go to the Philippines during Easter because I received a
note that my father was not weli. He passed away on the 16th of April and so I had to
stay on for a few more days. Then I had to go to Seoul, Korea for the meetings and
conferences of the Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific (AUAP) and the
Asia Pacific Distance and Multimedia Fducation Network workshop. Thus, T only
returned to the office only today, the 3rd of May and found your email. I hope my
reply is not vet that late.

It is a pity I did not get your email earlier as Dr. Toshio Nakamura and [ were together
for a few days in the Philippines and for one week in Korea. His mailing address is :

Dr. Toshio Nakamura

Executive Vice President, Bunkyo Univesity
Center for Global Education

3 - 2 - 17 Hatanodai, Shinagawa Ward
Tokvo, Japan

Tel: 813.3783.8300
I'AX: 813.3783.6736
Email: bucge@bekkoame.ne.jp
or
nakamurat(@hatanodai.bunkyo.ac.jp
I will send him and an email and request him to send to you his C'V.
With best regards.

Sincerely,

Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly
Dorector, CIA
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